
10
th

 June, 2022. 

The Chairperson 

isTEPup Orgnization 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

UPDATES AND CHANGES TO MY DETAILS ONLINE 

It is with pleasure that I write to you. I apologize for the late reply to the past emails. I went 

through several situations that were out of my control. 

First of all, I will thank you for the support you gave during the second and third years of my 

medical school education. I am currently in the fifth year of medical school. I completed the 

Junior clerkship of the fifth-year work and yet to start the senior clerkship from Monday, 13
th

 

June 2022 to 30
th

 September 2022. Academic work has been fantastic so far. 

As I wrote to you earlier, because the scholarship from isTEPup catered only for my tuition, I 

struggled with payment of my hostel fees and feeding when I was in the third year.  I sought for 

another scholarship which catered for both tuition and feeding. I, therefore, wrote for the 

termination of the support you give me regarding my tuition for the benefit of other students who 

equally needed support. I want to thank the isTEPup for the kind support they gave me. I will 

continue to communicate with you. 

I am most grateful once again for the support you gave. I am looking forward to hearing from 

you soon. 

Yours faithfully, 

Paul Kwofie. 

 


